
CHARLESTOWN TOWNSHIP LOOKING TO FILL VACANT SUPERVISOR SEAT 

 

The Board of Supervisors is seeking candidates to fill a vacant position on the Board of 
Supervisors. The vacancy was created by the resignation of Susan Bednar. 
 
State law requires a replacement to be chosen by the 4 remaining Supervisors within 30 days of 
accepting a resignation. The Board intends to appoint a new member at their regularly 
scheduled meeting on Monday, March 4, 2024. 
 
To be eligible to serve as a Supervisor, one must be a Township resident for a minimum of one 
year and be a registered voter.  Supervisors’ full terms are six years.  While there are almost six 
years remaining in the vacant term, the appointee will serve upon appointment until the next 
municipal election in November 2025.  Voters then will decide who will serve the remaining four 
years in the term. 
 
All interested and qualified candidates should submit a letter of interest and resume to Township 
Manager Chris Heleniak at c.heleniak@charlestown.pa.us by the end of business on Friday, 
February 9, 2024. Interviews will then be scheduled before the end of February. 
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